
Announcements  

 

 
Prayers of the Congregation 

Prayer Family this week: 

                   Chad, Nina, C.J. & Stetson Ankney 
 
 

The Sanctuary Flowers are in Loving Memory 

 of my grandmother Helen Kreider on the occasion  

of her 104th Birthday 

Given by Kevin High 

 
 
A TIME OF REFLECTION AND PRAYER. . .continues after worship today. We will gather in a 
circle in a place to be announced to share insights and questions about the scripture and message of the 
day, or concerns that you have, and a time of prayer. 
 
TODAY’S LENTEN STUDY. . . continues following worship. We will meet in the Sunday School 
wing with scripture, discussion, prayer, and a 16 min. video presentation. The theme is “Far Horizons” 
(Where Are We), focusing on “Living UNAFRAID.”  Today we will address real life experiences 
including “Failure, Disappointing Others, Insignificance and Loneliness.”  
 

During the weeks of Lent we collect the One Great Hour of Sharing offering. The special envelopes 
are in the pews through Easter Sunday, April 20th for your use.  If you use another envelope (which is 
fine) please mark it: O.G.H.S, so it gets to the right place. 
 
Per Capita 

Our per capita apportionment for 2025 is $38. 
 
March is the month of our Spring Clothing Drive.  Any clean slightly used clothing, except 
underwear, is acceptable.  Just bring the clothing to church any time in March and place it in the 
narthex.  We will deliver the clothing to the 
clothing bank that is run by the Lancaster County Council of Churches.  The last day for this collection 
is Sunday, March 30th.  Please do not leave clothes after that.  If you miss the deadline, just keep them 
till our next clothing drive in the fall. 
 

 
 

Easter Flower orders are due on APRIL 6.  They may be taken with you after 
our Easter Sunday service. Please see today’s extra insert. Additional order 
forms are in the narthex. 
 
 
 
 

 
Happy Birthday! Ed Margerum celebrates his birthday tomorrow, Monday March 24. 
 


